
 
 

 

in this issue >>> 

Board of Directors 
 2022 

Open Meeting Schedule 

• Board of Directors Meeting Schedule 
• Pet Problems 
• Holiday Lights & Decorations – Season is over ☹ 
• Approved Trash Cans Available for Order 

 

 

 

As of now, for the safety of our 
community we are continuing to have 
the open meeting via Zoom.  Hopefully 
this can change soon but until further 
notice please look for the Zoom link 

either on our website or email 
riversedgedelanco@verizon.net and we 

will send it to you. 
All meetings will be open to the 

residents at 7:30pm 
 

March 17th 
June 16th 

September 15th  
November 17th  

 
 

Listen no one loves their dog as much as I do, and I agree there 
are somethings that come with dog parenthood that aren’t so 
fun, especially picking up their poop. However we need to do it 
for our furbabies safety as well as our neighbors.  In the past 
few months we have noted an abundance, worse then we have 
seen in years, of dog feces throughout the community.  It’s 
completely unacceptable as the association (you) provide dog 
stations with bags every few feet along our walkways so you 
can pick it up, but the association (you) pay to have these trash 
cans dumped twice a week if they are being used or not.  
Thankfully there are some responsible pet parents in the 
community that pick up and use them, but I am speaking to the 
other ones who don’t and need to help keep the community 
healthy and safe.  
If you see your neighbor not picking up and just leaving the 
mess on the walkway or lawn, please reach out to management 
so we can try to get this under control before our kids, 4 legged 
& not are out and about with the warm weather.  We will keep 
you anyomous, I promise. 

River’s Edge @ Delanco  
   

 

 

 

January 2022 

Holiday Lights-  
I know the holiday season seemed to fly by this year, hopefuly everyone made it through somewhat safe and 
healthy and now it’s time for 2022 to get started.  That being said, it’s time to take down your Holiday Lights.  We 
will be starting up our walkthroughs again the first week in February so please make sure your lights are down 
by then or you will be fined.   
 
Trash Cans –  
We have put the information regarding the new trash cans that are permitted to be stored outside your garage on 
our website – www.riversedgedelanco.com.  They can be ordered through our management company for $35 
(1/2 price), if you would like to have an approved toter to store outside your garage, please contact us at 
riversedgedelanco@verizon.net otherwise if we see trash outside your home not in a toter you will be fined 
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